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The committee has recommended that the 2021 ABC_AWC be virtual due to Covid 19 

 The committee worked with the Host committee on locations for 2022 and recommended to the Board 

the Hilton Financial District Hotel 

Chair working with Helms Briscoe are working on terms with the Hilton 

Chair working on Host Committee with Helms Briscoe as to their onsite evaluations 

Presentation to special meeting of Board 12.9 

Any new update with be added to this report or given at the TC Saturday 
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